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Dear Parents,
1. The next Cub, Scout and Explorer meetings will be on Saturday 24th June at the Yermasoyia Scout Hut at the
usual times 3pm to 5.30pm. Please visit the Calendar Page on the 53rd Web site to see a more detailed program.

2. On Saturday 24" June the Parents of the 53" will be running at stall at the Linopetra Flea Market. They will
be selling bric-a-brac left over from our fete and some donated items. They will start at 7am and finish at about
12noon. Any Parents able to help in this event to raise funds for the 53™ please let Skip know on 99604211.

3. On Saturday 24" June there will be a meeting for those going to the KISC Switzerland trip this summer at the
Yermasoyia Scout hut from 6pm to 8pm.

Yours in scouting

Tracey Vlamis

53rd Group Scout Leader
Tel 99903884



